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Vaping is the most effective cigarette cessation product on the market (multiple times 

more effective than the next product) and has already saved millions of lives, 

thousands here in Oregon and they will save many more if not limited by over-

reaching legislation.   

 

Amending the current bill to allow flavored products in 21 and over stores only would 

protect the thousands of Oregonians employment and livelihoods that is being 

threatened here. 

 

https://news.umich.edu/researchers-rethink-e-cigarettes-role-in-treating-cigarette-

smokers-nicotine-addiction/ 


